May 27 2020
Dear Westside families,

Under the guidance of state and local authorities as well as the NSAA, Westside is organizing plans for summer
athletic camps and conditioning for our student athletes. Small group training will be allowed starting June 1st with
many stipulations. Westside administrators and coaching staff members have met and will be inviting student athletes
to sign up to participate. Please note: only those invited by coaches will be allowed to use school facilities, due
to the strict guidelines we must adhere to. Please continue to check your email, as coaches will be communicating
with your athlete about signing up through your PowerSchool/MySchoolBucks account.

If restrictions change, we will modify our plans and contact families. We will also send out information regarding
summer camps, if those are possible, later this summer.

We are also following NSAA guidelines regarding sports physical requirements for the 2020-2021 season.

e All student athletes are required to turn in new participation/parent permission forms attached to this email.

e  Any 10™"-12% grader who turned in a sports physical to the athletic office during the 2019-2020 school year
will not be required to turn a new one in.

e  Only incoming freshmen, as well students who did not turn physicals in 2019-2020, will be required
new physicals.

Thank you for your understanding while we work through these unprecedented times at WHS.

Tom Kerkman

Athletic Director WHS



